
David S. Wall 

[P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132]; [Cell: (408)-287-6838]; [davidswallinyamhillco@gmail.com] 

                                                                   Via Electronic Mail 

February 25, 2020 

                                            

To: Senate Committee on Health Care; [and many others]. 

 

Re: OPPOSITION to: [HJR 202]! 

 

This is an extremely objectionable and very poorly constructed piece of Legislation. 

 

"Health Care for All." Nice concept. I support it (being a disabled person-pain is my co-pilot). 

 

Amending Oregon's Constitution to provide total funding of Health Care for all, siphoning off funds 

designated for Public Services; (Police, Fire, Libraries, Schools and whatever else I forgot to list) is  

not acceptable. 

 

The Oregon Legislature-you better watch your combined steps.  Trying to "sneak through complicated Bills" 

during the "short session" might just cause you to lose the "short session." 

 

[HJR 202] has an enormous "Tax" implications requiring the wisdom of the "Voters" for authorization. 

 

Using your elected positions for the furtherance of your political aspirations via [HJR 202]? 

 

 Nah, this couldn't happen. You wouldn't turn the Public's treasury into the Public's trough now would you? 

 

[HJR 202], as written, is not a "dumb" idea; it is an idea on the dark side of stupid. 

 

                                                                                                   VOTE "NO" ON: [HJR 202]! 
                                                                                                                       Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                          /s/ David S. Wall 
/// 
/// 
/// 
 


